
  

 
 

26th January 2024 
 
 

Dear Hadley Year 6 Parent 
 
Y6 Trip to the Natural History Museum – Friday, 2nd February 2024 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Year 6 have been offered a wonderful opportunity to 
visit the Natural History Museum as part of their evolution topic they have been 
learning at school. 
 
We will be travelling by public transport, leaving the Academy at 9:30am and 
returning around 3:00pm.   
 
All children can now receive free school meals which ensures a packed lunch will be 
provided for every child.  Your child can still bring their own packed lunch if they 
choose to. 
 
The children will be wearing their school uniform for this trip.  
 
Children will finish the school day at the usual time of 3:20pm.  For your child to 
attend, please complete and return the reply slip below by Wednesday, 31st 
January. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Martin Elesheku and Mariam Ibrahim 
Year 6 Teachers 
 

 

Year 6 – Natural History Museum Trip, Friday, 2nd February 2024 
 
Student Name:_____________________ University:__________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the above trip   YES / NO  
 
Parent Name: _______________________  Contact Number: _____________________ 
 
Parent Signature: _______________________ Date: ___________________________________ 


